
PSE has proposed “Energize Eastside”  
A PROJECT TO ENLARGE THE POWER LINE  

NEAR YOUR HOME  
It’s DANGEROUS • EXPENSIVE • NOT NEEDED

and CAN be stopped!
Included is a fact sheet that explains the many problems with this project

Support the legal battle to stop “Energize Eastside”
Puget Sound Energy (PSE) must obtain permits to build this project from 
the cities of Bellevue, Renton, Newcastle and Redmond. Even if the cities 
approve the permits, there is an appeal process.
CENSE is assembling a team of technical and legal experts to testify 
before a Hearing Examiner. The record produced by this hearing is the only 
source of information that will be reviewed by city councils or court cases.
Our experts will provide compelling evidence proving that PSE’s project:

• is not needed to supply reliable electricity to our cities
• is not safe
• is too expensive
• is harmful to the environment
• is not a wise investment when smarter solutions are available

Meet with us to learn more
Come have coffee with us and get your questions answered.

Monday, April 24th @ 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. at Bellevue Library (downtown)
Monday, May 1st @ 7:00 - 8:30 p.m at North Bellevue Community Center

   Tuesday, May 2nd @ 12:30 - 2:30 p.m. at Newport Way Library
Together, we can prevail for reliable electricity and beautiful cities.

Please join CENSE today! 
Check out our website cense.org 

• Keep up to date: Sign up for CENSE Newsletter at cense.org
                               Follow us on Facebook: facebook.com/cense.org 
• Donate to our legal fund for attorneys and expert witnesses. 
   If everyone donated $250, we’d meet our goal, but any amount is appreciated.

CENSE  Supporting safe and sensible energy solution for our communities                   


